
October 8, 2023 
 
Dear Members of the Edmonton Bridge Centre, 
 
What a wonderful autumn we are all enjoying. Happy Thanksgiving to you 
and your families. 
 
Thanks to all who brought friends to our Open House. 2 series of lessons 
have started. More bridge players to follow. 
 
Thanks to all who responded to Ron’s survey about our website. I hope to 
announce our website changes soon. 
 
Thanks to our Board we will be enjoying a Harvest BBQ party on Saturday 
Oct 21. Duplicate, Beginner and Rubber bridge at 12:30 followed by the 
BBQ supper. We can share our harvest and hospitality while meeting more 
of our fellow members. 
 
Another special event in October is the Unit Sectional from Friday the 13th 
thru Sun the 15th. Schedule can be found at a link on our homepage or at 
the club. Also, various club games in October are ‘Club Appreciation’ 
championships including the week of 23rd to 27th. 
 
I am sorry to relate that long time member and friend, Bob Toffan has died 
suddenly on Sept 23rd. Bob was really a great partner and helped our club 
in many ways. He will be missed. We will remember him at a special game 
in his honor on Wednesday afternoon October 18th. 
 
Thank you for your attendance and all you do for our club. I look forward to 
seeing you soon. 
 
Matthew Greenways 
 
Manager 
 
 
P.S. Please pass on this letter to others who may not have email or are not 
on our lists. 


